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Games in the dark 
 
Beaubassin-est is launching a new youth program for the summer of 2022. With the staff, the 
students have developed various activities that will please everyone. On Thursday, July 14, 
games in the dark will take place in the gymnasium of the Père-Edgar-T.-LeBlanc school between 
1 p.m. and 3 p.m. During the activity, children will have the chance to play many games such as 
“kick the can”, dodgeball, flashlight freeze, and many more.  

To register, please call the Beaubassin-est Rural Community office at 532-0730, send an email 
to emilie.leblanc@beaubassinest.ca or send us a message through our Facebook page. You will 
be asked to provide us with the child's first and last name, the name of the parent or guardian, 
their age, a list of allergies, a telephone number and permission to have their picture taken.	Only 
children between the ages of six and twelve can register and a maximum of twenty registrations 
will be accepted.  
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For more information: 
Carole Friolet-Landry 
Directrice des communications / Greffière adjointe 
Email: carole.landry@beaubassinest.ca 
Web Site: www.beaubassinest.ca 
Facebook: @Beaubassinest 


